Jesse Seniunas 10875 Hedlund Road Prince George, British Columbia V2N 6V6

March 13, 2012

Dear Northern Interior Cruising Committee Treasury:

I am writing this letter in response to the award I received from your organization. I am very thankful that your organization decided to bestow upon me the Northern Interior Cruising Committee Scholarship award; this money will help to continue my studies further in my post-secondary education.

I am a second year student in the Natural Resources and Environmental Technology program offered by the College of New Caledonia (CNC), Prince George campus. Through the summer of 2011, I was employed at Canfor as a field assistant in their field operations department. I have accepted another summer employment position with Canfor through the summer of 2012 and hope to develop my expertise as a forester in training. I have also been blessed with the opportunity to study abroad with a past trip to China and an upcoming trip to Costa Rica to study their country's environmental management objectives. This is my last year at CNC, but I plan on continuing at the University of Northern British Columbia (UNBC) to enroll in their Forest Ecology and Management program. After completing the Forest Ecology and Management program at UNBC I want to become a registered professional forester.

Again I thank you for your generous award and I appreciate your contribution towards furthering my forestry education and career.

Sincerely,

Jesse Seniunas

